Village Lutheran Church
Stewardship Offering Pledge: 2024

Please complete the top portion of this form and place it in the offering plate at a Divine
Service on Oct. 22, 2023, or on a Sunday at your convenience. You may also mail or
hand-deliver the form to the church office (9237 Clayton Road; St. Louis, MO 63124).

This anonymous form is intended to serve as a reminder and pledge of how we manage
God’s gifts to us. Our Lord is generous with His earthly gifts. In response, we thankfully and
cheerfully give back to His Church.

A separate form should be submitted by each household or individual that receives offering
envelopes. A high percentage of pledge responses from each household is needed in order for
church leaders to more accurately plan the 2024 budget.

Please prayerfully consider your 2024 pledge. While tithing (10 percent) your income should
be considered neither a rule for nor a limit to giving, it is a guide with scriptural precedent.

As I (we) consider my (our) blessings and respond in thankfulness to God, the giver of all gifts, I
(we), to the best of my (our) ability, commit to His work at and through Village Lutheran Church
in the year of our Lord 2024 the following:

$

Please circle one:  weekly monthly annually

How can Village Lutheran Church use our resources to benefit our community and the Church?
Please send comments/questions to stewardship@yvillagelutheranchurch.org.

Please detach at the dotted line and keep this portion for your records as a reminder of your
financial commitment to the Lord’s work at and through Village Lutheran Church in 2024.

Village Lutheran Church — Stewardship Offering Pledge: 2024

As I (we) consider my (our) blessings and respond in thankfulness to God, the giver of all
gifts, I (we), to the best of my (our) ability, commit to His work at and through Village
Lutheran Church in the year of our Lord 2023 the following:

$

Please circle one:  weekly monthly annually

Please see reverse side for giving methods.

Signed:



mailto:stewardship@villagelutheranchurch.org

Your financial stewardship may be fulfilled in these ways:

Cash or check in your weekly offering envelope. Contact the church office at

secretary(@villagelutheranchurch.org if you need envelopes.

Online from bank/credit union account. For information, email Board of Stewardship

Chairman Paul Keup at paulkeup(@yahoo.com.

Electronic funds transfer from bank/credit union account. Contact VLC Bookkeeper Ken
Pranschke at bookkeeper@villagelutheranchurch.org to get a simple authorization form to
register or to change donation dates and amounts.

Stock donation to the Village Lutheran Church brokerage account. Email

bookkeeper@yvillagelutheranchurch.org for information.

Qualified Charitable Distribution from an IRA (if over age 70'%). Email
bookkeeper@yvillagelutheranchurch.org for information.

For more information, call the church office at 314-993-1834.
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